To the Records Center:

Qwest hereby requests an additional extension of time for itself and Covad from April 22, 2005 to April 29, 2005 to respond to the Commission’s bench requests.  The basis for this request is that Qwest and Covad are continuing their discussions which may resolve the issues.  I am authorized to state that Covad supports this request. Thank you.          

Lisa A. Anderl

Associate General Counsel

Qwest Regulatory Law

206-345-1574

lisa.anderl@qwest.com
